
EASTER PERIOD 2023

Dear Valued Customer,

The two Easter celebrations are approaching, and SGL Road would like to 
share the following information connected to the same.

Regarding the Catholic Easter:
No big challenges are expected at the moment and SGL Road, for the same 
reason expects business as usual. However, it is always good to have a close 
dialog with your normal SGL Road speaking partner to get the latest 
updates.

Regarding the Orthodox Easter:
Some drivers are going home to celebrate Easter. The same can lead to an 
enhanced situation of shortage of drivers. Current planning and prediction, 
however, show that SGL has a solid set-up to cover for shortage during the 
period.

Still, we always recommended to have some extra communication during 
this period.

SGL will inform further if there is anything changing regarding the situation 
over the Easter period.

Best regards,

Oskar Sandström
National Traffic Manager
Road Sweden

Contact: Oskar Sandström +46 11 475 9753 ossa@scangl.com
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